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To whom it may concern:

I live in NE Corvallis, and very occasionally, under certain atmospheric conditions, I wake up
to the smell of the landfill. I have informed myself about the issues with the high volumes of
methane produced by the landfill and the leachate that eventually ends up in the river, and
I respectfully request that those entrusted with making the decision about whether to allow
RS to expand the landfill VOTE NO on the expansion.

Sincerely,

Lorraine Anderson
3157 NE Flintlock Place
Corvallis, OR 97330
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